ADJOURNED MEETING CITY COUNCIL
September 3, 2008

The City Council of the City of Albemarle met in an adjourned
session on Wednesday, September 3, 2008, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council
Chambers in the City Hall Annex. Mayor Pro-Tem Troy E. Alexander presided
and the following Councilmembers were present, to wit: Martha Sue Hall, Judy
Holcomb, Jeanette M. Napier, Jack F. Neel, T. Ed Underwood and T.E. White.
Absent, Mayor Elbert L. “Whit” Whitley.

The City Council met to consider Ordinance 08-32 on second
reading.

Upon a motion by Councilmember Underwood, seconded by
Councilmember Hall and unanimously carried, the following Ordinance passed
second reading and was duly adopted:

(Ordinance 08-32, To amend the City’s Flood Damage
Prevention Ordinance.)

Upon a motion by Councilmember Hall, seconded by
Councilmember Underwood and unanimously carried, the meeting was adjourned.



